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Brandon French <bfrench73@gmail.com>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 9:31 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Hello
The proposed regulations to the reduction in leverage will end the retail traders chance. We will not be
able to use U. S brokers. Most strategies are based on the leverage that we currently have. Please
reconsider changing these leverage amounts.
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Thank You
Brandon French
b french73 @gmail. com


